
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valuable Customer,  
 

 
Announcement Letter for resupply of Level Detecting Electrode for Molten Aluminum 

（LC-20） 
 
Thank you very much for your patronage.  
 
This is to inform you that we will resume to provide Level Detecting Electrode for Molten 
Aluminum (LC-20-M8 and M10) which has been suspended to supply due to material 
maker’s business withdrawal.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience brought to our valuable customers during the 
sales termination period, and thank you for your continued business with us. 
 
【Date to resume】From Aug. 1st, 2023. 
【Material】Carbon Ceramics Special Material ※Material is the same as the past. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Takaaki Suzuki, President 

    


